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Our Reference:
FSR2003/2175

31 January 2003
Dr Kathleen Dermody

Committee Secretary

Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services

The Senate

Parliament House

CANBERRA   ACT   2600

Dear Dr Dermody

Submission to Inquiry into the 

Disclosure of Commissions on Risk Products

I am pleased to enclose the submission of the Australian Securities & Investments Commission (ASIC) to the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services in relation to the inquiry into the disclosure of commissions on risk products.

If you have any queries, please telephone me on (03) 9280 3450.

Yours faithfully

Pamela McAlister

Director, Legal & Technical Operations

Financial Services Regulation

